
 
From: Aline Brown <  
Sent: March 25, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Motion on Delay of Replacing Farmland  
 

Dear Mayor and Council: 
I sincerely hope you will reconsider the motion on the changes to land use which would result 
in farm use being changed to residential use until 'in-person' public hearings can be safely 
scheduled. 
Thank You 
Adeline H Brown 
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